25t Oct., 2017

Holiday Notice

All Faculty and students are informed that as per the notification no. 1(6)
(21)/2010ﬂ3ers—11/5648 dated 25% Oct., 2017 issued by GGSIP University,
the college (ALSD) shall remain close on 26% Oct., 2017 on account of
“Chhat Puja”.

Consequence upon the above holiday, the 5% year 204 Internal
Examination scheduled on 26t Oct., 2017 between 3:00 and 4:00 pm has
been postponed to 28t Oct., 2017 starting from 09:30 am and ending at
10:30 am. All 5% year students are required to be present positively at
ALSD by 09:25 am on 28t Oct., 2017.
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